

## **President's Comment 2**



Sandy Pasley SPANZ President

02 April 2015

**Dear Colleagues** 

## **SPANZ Conference 2015**

We were foruntate to have in attendance at our conference a number of internationally-reknowned speakers and industry experts. Some of our speakers have provided us with copies of their presentations which can be found on the Conference page of the SPANZ Website.

We also have some copies of Dr Richard Elmore's book, "Instructional Rounds in Education", these can be purchased from SPANZ for \$30 + gst.

## SPANZ PA and Administrators' Conference 2015

I am pleased to announce the SPANZ PA and Administrators' Conference will be held in Queenstown on 20 and 21 August 2015. This is a professional development opportunity for your Personal Assistant so please make your PA aware of this forthcoming event and ensure SPANZ has their up-to-date contact details for further notices. Registration and conference information will be sent in Term 2.

I hope you all have a restful Easter break.

Kind regards

Sandy Pasley

**President** 





